
 

 GUSHKARA MAHAVIDYALAYA  

P.O. GUSHKARA, DIST. PURBA BARDHAMAN  

  

Date: 28.09.2024  
  

Notice  
  

  All concerned are hereby informed that “SHARODUTSAV” - a cultural 

program organized by the Department of Bengali will be held at Room No.-26 of 

our college and will commence at 11.15am. 

In this context, all Teaching and Non-teaching staff of the college along 

with interested students are requested to be present at the venue on time.  

All classes from 11.15 am to 01.15 pm will remain suspended for the said 

purpose and resume as per normal routine after 1.15 pm.  

   

 Sd/- Dr. S. Chatterjee  

 Principal  

 Gushkara Mahavidyalaya  

  
  
  
  
  
  

  
 

 

 


